
Thank you to the many 
law firms and individual 
lawyers who join the 
Public Justice Center 
in building just and 
equitable communities. 
Through your donations 
to our 2020-2021 Law 
Firm Campaign and your 
service in our Litigation 
Partnership, you invest 
in systemic change that 
helps people protect  
their homes, health,  
and livelihoods.

$25,000+
Murphy Anderson PLLC

$15,000+
Venable Foundation

$5,000+
Gallagher Evelius & Jones LLP

$4,000+
Whiteford, Taylor & Preston, LLP

$3,000+
Brown, Goldstein & Levy, LLP

Kahn, Smith & Collins, PA

Saiontz & Kirk, PA

$2,000+
Cohen Milstein Sellers & Toll PLLC

Correia & Puth, PLLC

Iliff, Meredith, Wildberger &  
Brennan, PC

Outten & Golden LLP

Tydings & Rosenberg LLP

$1,000+
Ballard Spahr LLP

Bruch Hanna LLP

Gilbert Employment Law PC

Gordon Feinblatt LLC

Janet, Janet & Suggs, LLC

Joseph, Greenwald & Laake, PA

Lathrop GPM Foundation

Miles & Stockbridge Foundation

Rosenberg Martin Greenberg, LLP

Shawe Rosenthal, LLP

Zuckerman Spaeder LLP

$750+
Law Office of Kathleen Cahill

Santoni, Vocci & Ortega, LLC

Up to $500
Edward F. Simon, LLC,  

Attorney at Law

Fedder & Garten, PA

Nathans & Biddle, LLP

Roper & DiBlasio, LLC

Silverman Thompson Slutkin & 
White

Lillian Smith

T. Rowe Price

Webster, Chamberlain & Bean, LLP

Werman Salas PC

MEDIA SPONSOR

LITIGATION PARTNERSHIP
The PJC’s Litigation Partnership is an 
opportunity for individual attorneys 
and private law firms to collaborate 
on specific PJC projects, whether by 
serving as co-counsel or by offering 
consultation or networking. We thank 
the following firms whose lawyers 
worked with us between July 2020 and 
June 2021:

Brown, Goldstein & Levy, LLP
Cohen Milstein Sellers & Toll PLLC
Consumer Law Center, LLC
Gallagher Evelius & Jones LLP
Law Offices of Elizabeth Alexander
Murphy Anderson PLLC
Outten & Golden LLP
Rosenberg Martin Greenberg, LLP
Santoni, Vocci & Ortega, LLC

WE ALSO THANK: 
The Lawyers’ Alliance for the Public 
Justice Center, the Leadership Council 
and Board of Directors for your 
commitment.

THANK YOU from 
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